
CHATHAM HISTORICAL MUSEUM RECEIVES  

2019 MUSEUM AWARD 
FROM THE NORTH CAROLINA SOCIETY OF HISTORIANS 

 
 

 

The Chatham Historical Museum has been awarded a North Carolina Society of 
Historians Museum Award for valuable contributions made toward the collection, 
preservation, and perpetuation of North Carolina history. The judges unanimously 
commended the officers, directors, members, volunteers, and visitors of the Museum for 
their foresight, hard work and dedication to preserving Chatham County history. CCHA 
President Lee Sullivan accepted the award at the annual meeting of the North Carolina 
Society of Historians on October 12, 2019. 

 


